
C5 DANCE STUDIO

The invoice number MUST be used 
as reference when paying fees.

Fees must reach the C5 account by Friday 
in order to attend class the following week. 
All weekly fees must be up to date in order 

to maintain membership.

The same great school - operating in new way

STUDENT ONLY
ZONE

DIFFERENT 
DROP - OFF LOCATIONS

Become familiar with the drop off and pick up locations
on the different days of operation.

Your child will not be able to access their classroom
without correct entry.

FEES TO BE PRE PAID WEEKLY
VIA BANK TRANSFER

Only registered students are able to pass the 
students zones and enter the buildings.

No other persons are able to pass these zones, 
enter our building or use our facilities.

STRICT 
ARRIVAL & PICK UP TIMES

A 5 minute window has been allocated 
for arrival before class. Please do not arrive before

this time, if you're early please wait in your car. 
Pick up is to be made within 5 minutes of class finishing. We
are unable to supervise students during the cleaning of our

studios.



On arrival and on exit students must use allocated
sanitising stations. When using the bathroom & when

needed students to thoroughly 
wash and dry hands.

1.5 m / 4 sqm

ALL PERSONS TO PRACTICE 
SOCIAL DISTANCING

It is a requirement in order for 
C5 Dance Studio to operate that all

students and additional persons practice 
social distancing at all times both inside 

and outside our buildings.

SANITIZE & WASH HANDS

NO FRONT DESK / WAITING ROOM

Questions/correspondence to be sent to 
admin@c5dancestudio.com.au

No entry or exit to take place through 
the reception area. Please see the

arrival/pick up doc for studio entry locations.

C5 DANCE STUDIO

C5 SHOP

The C5 shop will operate on a 
Tuesday 4:00-6:00pm Saturday 9:30-2:30pm.
You can pick up an order, make a purchase, 

place an order or pick up a DVD from the shop.

The shop will be located at the old front desk. 
This area cannot be used as a waiting area,

 entry or exit to studios or bathrooms.
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Stay home if you feel unwell. If you have a fever, 
cough and difficulty breathing, sore throat 
seek medical attention and call in advance.

If you or your family test positive with Covid 19 
contact C5 admin immediately. You must have a 

doctors clearance in order to return.
Class choreography will be shared on fb group

C5 STUDENT ZONE.

IF YOU ARE UNWELL STAY HOME & 
 SEEK MEDICAL CARE EARLY

We ask that all students go to the bathroom 
at home before coming to dancing.

Students attending for less then 1.5 hours
must go to the bathroom at home.

Bathrooms can be used but need to be limited 
to the least amount of use possible.

Bathrooms cannot be used as change rooms.

No food is to be consumed or brought
on premises at any time. 

Only water bottles are permitted.

NO FOOD
FACILITIES

NO LOST PROPERTY

Any items left after class will be disposed of.
Now is the time to train our children to put 
all items into their bag once they take it off.

Teachers will make sure to 
remind students frequently. 
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If we sadly need to close the school, parents will 
not be invoiced. All accounts will be suspended.

If closure happens mid week after you have 
paid fees, C5 will honour credits upon our return.

We are not able to issue refunds.

With the new timetable C5 will be able to 
reopen exactly as we left off.

Upon our return the focus will be commencing 
the creation of concert routines.

At this stage we do not have a date, and we are
looking into a few different options for a location.

As we are unable to predict what rules & 
restrictions will be in place we are unable to 

confirm anymore at this stage. 
Our philosophy is to roll with the changes and updates 

and to work together to make a 
magical concert expereince possible for

the students of C5.

We are not doing expensive concert costumes.
We will have a concert/cast T-shirt that will be

worn in many routines with additional items
you have from home i.e denim shorts.

Some routines we will ask you to provide items
from home i.e all white look.

For some routines we may reach out to parents 
requesting we do a low cost look to make a

character come to life.

C5 DANCE STUDIO
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IN THE EVENT OF CLOSURE

CONCERT

CONCERT COSTUMES TERM DATES

TERM 3 Mon 20th July - Sat 26th Sep
TERM 4 Mon 12th Oct - Sat 19th Dec

In the event of closure, upon our return we will
pick up and follow the dates above. We will not

hold lessons during the school holidays.

Good attendance is vital in order to make 
a concert possible without holding extra lessons.



PRINT VOUCHER 
HAND WRITE date of birth on voucher

PLACE IN DROP BOX in week 8 & 9 of term 3
VOUCHER CREDIT WILL BE APPLIED TO TERM 4

Week 8 and 9 dates - Sep 7th - 19th
Drop box located at student zone stations.

*NO LATE VOUCHERS ACCEPTED 
NO VOUCHERS VIA EMAIL

VOUCHERS

WORKING TOGETHER
IF WE ALL DO OUR PART

TEACHERS, STUDENTS, PARENTS

we can stop the spread of covid, 

keep everyone safe, keep the school open 

& avoid fines.
Please ensure to follow all rules

THANK YOU FOR TAKING THE TIME TO
BECOME FAMILIAR WITH 

OUR NEW WAY OF OPERATING!
The greatest gift all families could give us, is to stay up to date with information sent, 

take note of the information provided, store/save emails for future reference,
inform their children of what they need to know 

and to give our team the space to focus on 
the students and maintain operation of the studio.

If you have not been provided with information 
please know all important information will be sent. 

We try not to overload families with too much information at one time.

C5 DANCE STUDIO
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